
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release         August 9, 2023 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Pawn Shop Burglary Suspects 
 
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to identify the suspects pictured below in reference 
to a Burglary of a Building that occurred this morning on August 9th, 2023, at the Top Gun Pawn located at 
1625 Rayford Road in Spring, TX.  Three suspects arrived at the location in a white Chrysler 300 before 
forcing entry into the business and stealing multiple firearms. The suspects were observed to be in all-white 
clothing with face masks, and one suspect had the word “Hoodrich” on the front and back of their shirt. 
 
If anyone recognizes these suspects or this vehicle, please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
at 936-760-5800 option 3 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP [7867] and refer to case 
#23A232846. 
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